

Keeping with a great PTO tradition a Senior Memory Wall is being assembled to be hung at Post Prom and then at North HS.

WE WOULD LOVE ALL SENIORS TO BE INCLUDED!

For questions contact: Erica Hauser at 847-414-0177

PLEASE SEND A YOUTH PICTURE OF YOUR SENIOR PICTURE WILL NOT BE RETURNED

SIZE: Approximately 3" x 5" or 4" x 6"

AGE: When the student was 3 to 6 years old (candid or school picture).

INCLUDE: Completed form from below and photograph labeled with your

student's name

DROP OFF IN THE BOX IN THE STUDENT LIFE OFFICE OR

PLEASE MAIL TO: Erica Hauser

681 W. Thornwood Drive South Elgin, IL 60177

DEADLINE IS

Monday, April 24th, 2023

PLEASE RETURN THIS PORTION WITH YOUR PICTURE

STUDENT NAME:	
ONE CLUE TO IDENTIFY STUDENT (EXAMPLE: FUTURE NORTH STAR):	